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Promotional Ceremony 
 

The Dallas Police Department will host a promotional ceremony on April 24, 

2018, at 3:00 P.M. at the Briscoe Center located at 1403 Washington Street. 

During the promotion ceremony, six will be promoted to the rank of Major, six to 

the rank of Lieutenant, and ten to the rank of Senior Corporal. The Briscoe Center 

and parking is located inside Fair Park, behind the Dallas Police Mounted facility.  

 

For more information regarding the promotion ceremony, please contact the Police 

Media Relations Unit at (214) 671-4065. All media members are invited to attend.   
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